MALAYSIA-
KAZAKHSTAN TIE-UP

THE International Medical University
(IMU) together with the International
Medical College (IMC] has signed
a Memorandum of Understanding
[MoU) with three health institutions
from Kazakhstan.

The agreement with the Kazakh
National Medical University
(KMU), LLP Kazakhstan's Medical
University's Kazakhstan School
of Public Health (KSPH)] and LLP
Education Clinical Centre will see
opportunities in advancement of
academic knowledge, training
and professional development
to potential students of their
university and centre.

In addition, all five parties mutually
agreed to exchange technology in
medical and allied health fields,
as well as the establishment of
short courses by IMU and IMC
professionals at KMU in Almaty.

Rector of LLP Kazakhsmns Medical
University’s, KSPH, G. Tokmurzieva
(left) presents a memento to IMU
vice-chancellor, Prof. Abdul Aziz Baba.



